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There is no need for a lengthy submission on this topic.

The  Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
is clearly designed to facilitate the slaughter of unborn babies.

No one has the authority to enact such a law, and if enacted, it will not be valid.

Those who are promoting it should be jailed.
-- 

Regards,
Matthew Murphy
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